
   September 19 ,  2023 

Kyushu Railway Company 

 

 

Changes to the Release Details of the 'JR KYUSHU MOBILE PASS' 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of JR Kyushu. 

We would like to inform you that, considering the current sales situation, we have decided to make 

changes to the contents of the ' JR KYUSHU MOBILE PASS.' 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause our customers and kindly ask for your 

understanding. 

 

 

１．Change in Sales Period： 

Starting from October 1, 2023 (Sun), it will be changed from a limited-time product to  

a 'year-round product. 
 

 Selling Period Commencement of Usage Period 

Current 
From July 18, 2023 (Tue)  

to September 28, 2023 (Thu) 

From July 18, 2023 (Tue)  

to September 28, 2023 (Thu) 

After the Change From October 1, 2023 (Sun) 

onwards (Year-round) 

From October 1, 2023 (Sun) 

onwards 

   *Customers planning to use the service after October 1, 2023, should purchase it after that date. 

(Pre-purchase is not available.) 

 

２．Changes to Product Contents： 

（１）The usage area will be limited to the 'Fukuoka Wide Area' only 

Until September 30, 2023 Starting from October 1, 2023 

FUKUOKA WIDE Area Continued Availability for Sale 

YUFUIN/BEPPU Area 
Discontinued Sale 

SAGA/NAGASAKI Area 

 

 （２）The additional fee for using reserved seats will be changed. 

  Until September 30, 2023 Starting from October 1, 2023 

Purchase a Reserved Seat Express Ticket 

(Standard Fare). 

Purchase a Train Fare Ticket 

and a Reserved Seat Express Ticket  

(Standard Fare). 

 


